11200 W. Broadway St., Suite 2332
Peatland, TX 77584 www.buc-ees.com

March 17, 2021

Via Email - -
City of Crossville -
392 N Main St
Crossville, TN 38555
Re: Buc-ee’s Request to Close Sweeny Drive and Acquire ROW and Parcel 087-032-02.
Dear Mr. Begley,

Please accept this letter as formal request to the City of Crossville to close Sweeny Drive and acquire the
surplus Right Of Way associated with the Sweeny Drive road closure as well as the City’s property with the utility
shed north of the Buc-e¢’s Crossville site (Parcel 087-032.02).

Please direct any questions to Scott Ratcliff at Scott(e RatcliffServices.com.

Very truly yours,

Buc-ce’s Tennessee, LLC

Title: Vice President



